
Dear Parents 
 
After the long break from attending physical school, Junior School is planning to 
reopen for your wards from 14th February 2022. In school, they get the opportunity 
to hone their academic and social skills and learning becomes fun in a more 
conducive atmosphere. 
 
Details for opening of Junior School has been sent in the Google Classroom for 
class 1 to 5. It has been mailed to the students id for Nursery and Prep. 
 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation. 
 
 
Regards 
Suruchi Lal 
Junior School Incharge 
 


